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 Treetops Nursery 
 
Emergency closure policy 
 
There may be some circumstances such as heavy snow fall when the nursery is forced to close. 
 
If this is the case we will contact you as soon as possible by email or text. We will also publish closure 
details, including when we estimate re-opening on our Facebook page. 
 
Unfortunately we are unable to find you alternative childcare in the event of an emergency closure, 
but recommend that you visit Norfolk County Council’s childcare directory where other childcare 
providers can be found: 
 
http://search3.openobjects.com/kb5/ncc/directory/home.page 
 
In the event of a pandemic, we will follow guidelines set by the Government. 
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